Anonymous Anonymous

I think it is great that this will allow the U.S. to produce more of their own seafood. It is so
important that both the U.S. and Canada are able to produce sustainable seafood products within
their countries. The local jobs and economic activity resulting from such operations are also
crucial for the areas in which these seafood producers operate.



